
From: Susan
To: City Clerk
Subject: No to CCA
Date: Sunday, September 25, 2022 7:54:27 PM

Dear City Council Members,
As a long time resident of Hermosa Beach, I am writing to say that I am strongly opposed to Hermosa Beach
adopting a CCA program and I urge City Council to oppose the adoption of a CCA program.
The potential financial burden for our City and it’s residents that could result from such a program is NOT
acceptable.
Please do not impose this program on our City.

Concerned Homeowner
Susan Joyce

mailto:cityclerk@hermosabeach.gov

